Troop 410 News-March 2001

Welcome to the New Scouts!

SCOUTING

Date	Uniform	March Events	Uniform Codes: D-dress, A-Class A, B-Troop T		
5	A	Meeting @ Legion, 6:30-8. Recharter money due: \$16 Practice for First Aid Meet.			
		Patrol Parents: Pines-E	by, Falcons-Kee, Cobras-Shotwell, Eagles-Elliott, New-Lopez		
6		Holdens, please remember Loomises at 4:00. For the done that meets the requirement of time. If you are unable to call Mr. Loomis at 435-61	dge, Mr. Loomises. 4:00-6:00. You may ride the bus (#27) to the er to have a signed note from parents. They will make sure you get to the ose of you who just need to show Mr. Loomis a project you have already irements, either attend the meeting, or make arrangements for another o make the scheduled meetings and need his help to finish, you may also 01 to make an appointment. It is YOUR responsibility to complete all the		
12	A	requirements! Meeting @ Eastside 6: scout accounts. Pract	30-8. Last chance to turn in recharter \$ before it is taken out of ice for First Aid Meet.		
1.9			Kee , Falcons-Miller, Cobras-Peisker, Eagles-Furey, New- Mathers		
13			dge, Mr. Loomises. 4:00-6:00.		
14		Roundtable. See Don for	그래요한 나가는 얼마나를 것 같아요. 요면데 사이를 받는데 보고 있다면서 그가 있다면서 그를 보고 있다면서 그를 받는데 없다.		
16-19	A & B	noon Sunday. Cost: \$15	Hill. Leave Legion from Camp Fuzzy Farm, 5 p.m. Friday, return to CFF (includes First Aid Meet registration). Bring warm clothes, sleeping bags, Handbook. Bring your pinewood derby cars!		

First Aid Meet: 8-12. We will leave campout for First Aid Meet and return when finished Meeting @ Legion, 6:30-8. PLC will also meet. Work on advancement. Patrol Parents: Pines- , Falcons-Kee, Cobras-Stears, Eagles-Committee Meeting, Legion @ 7. All Parents Welcome! Meeting @ Legion, 6:30-8. Prepare for Spring Camporee (April 6-8) 26 Patrol Parents: Pines-Kee, Falcons-Miller, Cobras-Loomis, Eagles-Bates, New-Campout @ CFF. Saturday from 3 p.m. to Sunday noon. 31 - 1

> Birthdays: 3/11-Josh Eby ("sweet?" 16), 3/12-Doug Eby

Scoutmaster:			Treasurer:		
Don Holden	435-9695	cell# 268-0595	Barb Wittendorf	435-6172	
E-mail:	DnHld@aol.co	om	E-mail: Purdida@aol.com		
Assistant Scoutmasters:			Advancement Chair:		
Mark Hassenge	r	435-8628	Kim Eby	435-7523	
Tom Muckel		435-7887	E-mail: Keby@remc12.k12.mi.us		
E-mail:	Tmuckel@hoti	mail.com	Other Committee Member E-mail Addresses:		
James Shotwell		435-3013	John VonFange Netr	mendr@net-link.net	
E-mail: JDSX65@yahoo.com			Doug Eby	deby@remc12.k12.mi.us	
Committee Chair:			Mike Furey	In Spirit	
Lynn Kee	641-2225 cell	± 219-220-3092			

Legion Breakfast Schedule

Caid SPL Shawn Holden@ 435-9695 if you are unable to work your shift so he may get a replacement for you

3/4-James Shotwell, Matt Holden 3/11- Philip Griffin, Kasey Loomis

Keely59@aol.com

3/18-Matt Kee, Randy Kee 3/25-Harvey Elliott, Matt Stears

Troop Website: http://members.tripod.com/bsa

ndy Jewel

410/

Chili Supper Fundraiser News

Well, the final totals are in! And we did great! We made a profit of \$592.89!!! Congratulations and thank you to all who helped make it a success!

Top Sellers were: 1st: Josh Furey, 2nd: Rob Kee, 3rd: Kyle Mathers. Congratulations guys!

Donations from businesses and parents covered the ingredients used, with some chili and canned goods left over that can be used on future campouts. Even the leftover cookies that were bagged and priced were sold at the Legion at breakfast the next morning!

Teamwork really made the difference! Many compliments were heard in the dining area as well as through the kitchen windows as the customers were leaving. Scouts did a great job in the kitchen and in the dining area.

Scoutmaster's

Hi There!

Another month gone by and what did we accomplish? Here's my list!

On February 10th, six new boys were added to the troop: Anthony Long, Kyle Mathers, Eric Gincig, Chris Hildago, Josh Schroeder, and Ben Smith-Hall. Let's all do our best to make them feel welcome!

Merit badges are coming along, let's get these finished guys so we can move on to the next ones.

The Chili Supper was a big success! Our goal was met and a little extra left over. We would like to take the extra money and purchase a new United States flag for the Legion. Theirs is in pretty rough shape and it would be a nice guesture on our part for all the help and support they give us. Thanks to all who helped with the fundraiser and a special thanks to Lynn Kee and Judy Elliott. Couldn't have done it without you.

Another thank you goes to the patrol parents-this is working great! Give Lynn a call (641-2225) if you would like to learn more or volunteer.

Breakfast schedule is still going well. Please remember to call Shawn if you can't keep your scheduled date so he can get a replacement!

Lot's coming up....get ready for a busy spring!

As always, Yours in Scouting,

Don

"A Scout is Courteous"

(An excerpt from the book "The Scout Law in Action")

One Boy in Fifty